)

BRANTFORD /

ydpPowern

Your delivery company

March 30, 2007

Ms, Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Reporting for Funding Granted Under Third Tranche of Market Adjusted
Revenue Requirement

In Brantford Power Inc.’s 2004-2005 Conservation and Demand Management Plan, it
was stated that Brantford Power anticipated that all funds associated with the third
tranche would be spent by the end of 2005. Brantford Power confirms that all third
tranche funds were spent in the 20035 rate year. We believe that we have fulfilled the
reporting requirements for third tranche initiatives.

Brantford Power Inc. intends to submit a separate annual filing in relation to the CDM
initiatives for which we received incremental funding through distribution rates prior to
April 30, 2007.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Uboc K277

Heather Wyatt
Manager of Regulatory Compliance and Governance, Board Secretary

ce. Mr. George Mychailenko, CEQ
Ms. Nadia Butt, Regulatory Analyst

Telephone
519.751.3522

Fax
519-753-6130
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